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Principal’s Message
Welcome to Week 10
Wow, it is so hard to believe we are in the final week of 
term and making final preparations for our end of year 
concert tonight. I look forward to seeing you all at the 
hall for a 7:00pm start. 
I would like to make a special mention to my two Year 6 
boys, Finn and Brody. I have followed your primary 
school journey from start to finish and it warms my heart 
to see how far you have come in all facets of your 
educational journey. We will all miss your quirky personalities, and I know you
will both strive at high school. 
To all our Gum Flat families, I wish you all the best for the festive season and
may you stay healthy and safe during the holidays. 
See you all in 2025, from Mrs. Coddington.

Mrs Walburn
worked with all
our students to

glaze their
amazing clay

creations. 



School News

Bike Day/Clean Up Day
Please bring your bike and helmet this Wednesday 18 December for our
annual Bike Day. 
This will also be clean up day, so please wear clothes that can get wet and
pack a change of clothes, towel and thongs.

Library Books
If you have not already done so, could you please return all library books to
Mrs Irwin.

School Concert
Our annual School Concert will be held tonight at 7pm. 
Santa Claus will be visiting after the concert. His bag
is available prior to presentation night.
As usual we will enjoy supper together to conclude the
evening, so could you please bring a plate to share.

Uniform Shop
If you are needing new uniforms for 2025, the Uniform Shop will be open on
Tuesday 4 February from 10am-12 pm. Please pay with cash or Direct Deposit.

Last Day of School - 2024
This Wednesday, 18 December, is the last day of school for students. 
All students, as well as Kindergarten students, will return to school for
Term 1, 2025 on Thursday 6 February 2025.

Student Reports
Student Reports will go home tomorrow, Tuesday 17 December.



K12 enjoyed an excursion to the Inverell Town Library,
Bounce Fitness and lunch at Inverell Australia Café.


